Silva, Rachel

From: Batoon, Ailene

Sent: Monday, August 22, 2016 12:12 PM
To: Charles Catania

Subject: RE: Emailing: Flood Plain Ordinance
Hi Charles,

Thanks for sending Brookhaven Borough's Floodplain Management Ordinance. If you can also please send the application, fees
info whenever you get a chance.

Thanks,

Ailene

From: Charles Catania [mailto:CJCIr@cataniaengineering.com]
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2016 9:39 AM

To: Batoon, Ailene <Ailene.Batoon@tetratech.com>

Subject: Emailing: Flood Plain Ordinance

Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link attachments:

Flood Plain Ordinance

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain types of file
attachments. Check your e-mail security settings to determine how attachments are handled.



